

February 13, 2015

Yolanda Padilla Moyer, P.E.		
Bohannan Huston Inc.
7500 Jefferson St NE, Ctyd 1
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:	Pulte @ Mirehaven Phase 1,
	Pad Certification - All Lots
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 3-12-14, (H09D017B)
Certification dated: 2-4-15

Dear Ms. Padilla Moyer,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 2-4-15, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for Building Permit on all lots in the above referenced subdivision.
Per our meeting with Pulte Homes on 2-12-15, as a condition of receiving approval for all building permits, Pulte Homes agreed to:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack] Remove most of the sediment (where it is deep) from the upstream portions of the storm drains under Tierra Pintada and the bay area upstream of the storm drains under Tierra Pintada Blvd.
2. Remove excess soil and grade the slopes near the 18” pipe (Outfall D-1) to approximately 3:1.
3. This work is to begin in one week and be concluded in two weeks, which is 2-27-15.   Please let Pulte Homes know to contact Hydrology when this work has been completed.  

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

							
Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Dept.




C:	CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala
	File
	e-mail 
